NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE VAN BUREN TOWNSHIP DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

Scheduled for: Tuesday, November 24, 2020

Has been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Van Buren Township Downtown Development Authority will be held on Tuesday, January 26, 2021 at 5:30 p.m.

To mitigate the spread of COVID-19, protect public health and provide essential protections to all, the January 26, 2021 meeting will be conducted in compliance with the State of Michigan Public Health Orders regarding public meetings at that time.

Notice of the meeting format will be posted at the DDA office located at 10151 Belleville Rd., Van Buren Township, MI 48111

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, reasonable accommodations will be made with advance notice.

Meeting cancelled at 1:00 p.m. on November 20, 2020